Zeinabova, Blanka

Subject: Grant Application for Film Screening #1 8 09

From: Korean Consulate [mailto:vansec@mofa.go.kr]
Sent: February 05, 2018 4:09 PM

To: Zeinabova, Blanka

Subject: Grant Application for Film Screening

Good afternoon,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Consulate General of the Republic of Korea in Vancouver. | have
been in contact with Ms. Elaine Wong at the City of Burnaby regarding this request for
a $2500.00 grant for a film screening.

In cooperation with the Consulate General of the Republic of Turkey, we would like to screen the
Turkish film, “Ayla: The Daughter of War.” This film has been widely received (and was
Turkey's submission for the Foreign Film category at the Academy Awards) and showcases the true
story of the relationship between a young Korean girl saved by a Turkish sergeant during the Korean
War.

We would like to rent the Michael J. Fox Theatre on March 28", 2018 and invite members (about
400) of the Canadian, Korean, and Turkish community to view this film.

The grant of $2500.00 would be used for the following:
Rental Fees
Patronage Surcharge
Liability Insurance

Thank you for your time. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further
questions.

Best regards,

Ms. Erin Marshall
Secretary to the Consul General
Office of the Consul General

Consulate General of the Republic of Korea Suite 1600, 1090 West Georgia St. Vancouver, BC Canada V6E
3V7 T: 604.681.9581 ext. 708 F: 604.681.4864



